
5th September 2018 

 

To: All Parents of Senior Pupils  
 

Dear Parents 

 

Homework Timetable 
 

Today your child has been issued with a homework timetable for the 2018-19 academic year. 

 

Homework is an essential part of a pupil’s education. It provides the opportunity to reinforce and develop the 

work completed in class. It also encourages self-organisation and concentrated study, which are crucial skills not 

only for education but also today’s competitive, uncertain and rapidly changing world.  

 

Pupils will need to manage their time effectively in order to meet set deadlines. Pupil planners are an integral 

part of this process. We expect parents to check and sign the pupil planner weekly. Form tutors will in turn check 

and sign them on a weekly basis. 

 

We are also excited to announce the introduction of a new online homework platform. This will be trialled with 

pupils in the coming weeks before the official launch towards the end of September, at which point I will write to 

you with further details. 

 

If you have questions relating to the timetable or homework in general please contact your child’s form tutor. 

Please sign the slip below to acknowledge your receipt of the homework timetable and the contents of this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Thompson 

Senior Teacher (Curriculum) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework Timetable 
 

Child’s name:   Class:  

 

I have received a copy of my child’s homework timetable and acknowledge the contents of the homework 

timetable letter. 

 

Signed:   Date:  

 

Please return to your child’s Form Tutor asap 


